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Your Credit Union News 

October is Cyber Security Awareness Month! 
This October, National Cybersecurity Awareness Month is commemorating its 15th 

year as an annual initiative to raise awareness about the importance of cybersecurity. 

NCSAM 2018 is a collaborative effort between government and industry to ensure 

every American has the resources they need to stay safer and more secure online. 

 

Each of us leads an internet-connected, digital life, whether we realize it or not, and 

each of us is responsible to make sure our online life is safe and secure. This can 

include anything from using strong usernames and passwords, to making sure that our 

own private networks, or networks we are accessing in public locations, are secure, to 

keeping a clean computer free from viruses and malware.  

 

Cybersecurity is a shared responsibility. We each have to do our part to keep the 

internet safe. When we all take simple steps to be safer online, it makes using the 

internet a more secure experience for everyone. 

 

 
ATTENTION DEBIT CARD HOLDERS 

If you already have a magnetic strip debit card from Trans Texas, you will be receiving a 

new EMV Chip enabled debit card through the mail. Please activate your new chip card 

as soon as you receive it to start enjoying its enhanced security features! 

One of the best security features is the FREEZE/UNFREEZE button available through 

online banking and our mobile app. 

Once you have signed up for home banking through transtexas.coop, you can 

download our Trans Texas mobile app for the easiest access to your accounts! Inside 

the mobile app, you can freeze your debit card at the push of a button. To use your 

card, simply tap that same button, giving you control of when and where your card can 

be used. This convenience offers you peace of mind while at home or away! 

Left: Sample of new 

chip card that will be 

arriving in the mail for 

all current debit card 

holders. 

Right: Reminder to 

please set your clocks 

back 1 hour on 

Sunday, Nov. 4th  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rebecca Stewart is originally from Liberty 

Hill, TX. She moved to San Angelo for school 

and graduated from Angelo State University 

with a Bachelor’s degree in Kinesiology in 

May 2016. She married her high school 

sweetheart in September 2017. She has two 

Catahoula Leopard dogs named Daisy and 

Jade. She enjoys working out and hanging 
out with her husband, friends, and dogs. 

A Big Welcome to our New Teller! 

 

Holiday Closings 
Columbus Day: Closed on Monday, October 8th 

Veterans Day: Closed on Monday, November 12th  

Thanksgiving: We will close early Wednesday, 

November 21st at 1 o’clock.  

Closed on Thursday, November 22nd 

Christmas: We will close early Monday  

December 24th at 1 o’clock 

Closed on Tuesday, December 25th 

New Year’s Eve/Day:  We will close early Monday, 

December 31st at 1 pm. 

We will be closed on Tuesday, January 1st  

 

Thursday, October 18, 2018 

“Every cloud has a silver lining” 

“This year we are celebrating 70 years of 

International Credit Union Day and we celebrate 

that our global movement historically goes back 

much further, enriching the lives of many over the 

years. International Credit Union Day is the 

opportunity to engage credit union members, share 

their experiences and celebrate with the growing 

global credit union community,” World Council 

President and CEO Brian Branch. 

         

MEMBER ACCESS TO CREDIT UNION DOCUMENTS 

  

*** Notice of availability of certain documents: 

  

Pursuant to Texas Administrative Code, Title 7, Part 6, Chapter 91, Subchapter C, Rule 91.315, documents relating to Trans Texas 

Southwest Credit Union’s finances and management are available by contacting (325) 944-3184. 

 

 

Happy International  

Credit Union 

Day! 
 


